The Scholarship Of Practice Academic Practice
Coll
Thank you very much for reading the scholarship of practice academic practice
coll. Maybe you have knowledge that, people have look numerous times for their
chosen readings like this the scholarship of practice academic practice coll,
but end up in malicious downloads.
Rather than reading a good book with a cup of coffee in the afternoon, instead
they juggled with some harmful virus inside their computer.
the scholarship of practice academic practice coll is available in our book
collection an online access to it is set as public so you can download it
instantly.
Our digital library spans in multiple locations, allowing you to get the most
less latency time to download any of our books like this one.
Merely said, the the scholarship of practice academic practice coll is
universally compatible with any devices to read

Improving Intelligence Analysis Stephen Marrin 2011 This book comprises a
series of article, extended and updated, written by intelligence expert Dr
Stephen Marrin.
The Doctor of Nursing Practice Project Katherine J. Moran 2019-03-01 The Doctor
of Nursing Practice Project: A Framework for Success, Third Edition provides
the foundation for the scholarl process enabling DNP students to work through
their project in a more effective, efficient manner.
The Scholarship of Teaching and Learning in Higher Education: An Evidence-Based
Perspective Raymond P. Perry 2007-06-04 Pivotal to the transformation of higher
education in the 21st Century is the nature of pedagogy and its role in
advancing the aims of various stakeholders. This book brings together preeminent scholars to critically assess teaching and learning issues that cut
across most disciplines. Systematically explored throughout the book is the
avowed linkage between classroom teaching and motivation, learning, and
performance outcomes in students.
The Future of Nursing Institute of Medicine 2011-02-08 The Future of Nursing
explores how nurses' roles, responsibilities, and education should change
significantly to meet the increased demand for care that will be created by
health care reform and to advance improvements in America's increasingly
complex health system. At more than 3 million in number, nurses make up the
single largest segment of the health care work force. They also spend the
greatest amount of time in delivering patient care as a profession. Nurses
therefore have valuable insights and unique abilities to contribute as partners
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with other health care professionals in improving the quality and safety of
care as envisioned in the Affordable Care Act (ACA) enacted this year. Nurses
should be fully engaged with other health professionals and assume leadership
roles in redesigning care in the United States. To ensure its members are wellprepared, the profession should institute residency training for nurses,
increase the percentage of nurses who attain a bachelor's degree to 80 percent
by 2020, and double the number who pursue doctorates. Furthermore, regulatory
and institutional obstacles -- including limits on nurses' scope of practice -should be removed so that the health system can reap the full benefit of
nurses' training, skills, and knowledge in patient care. In this book, the
Institute of Medicine makes recommendations for an action-oriented blueprint
for the future of nursing.
A Handbook for Teaching and Learning in Higher Education Stephanie Marshall
2019-11-26 Focused on developing professional academic skills for supporting
and supervising student learning and effective teaching, the fifth edition of A
Handbook for Teaching and Learning in Higher Education recognises the complex
demands of teaching, research, scholarship and academic management in higher
education institutions. Fully updated to reflect changes in practice and
policy, this new edition has been written to enhance excellence in teaching and
learning design and support all involved in facilitating a world-class
inclusive education. Offering plentiful and rich practical advice, this
rigorous and sound introduction to the basics of teaching and learning in
higher education draws together a large number of expert authors and a range of
global case studies. A definitive guide for anyone working in higher education,
this edition: Offers new chapters covering an inclusive curriculum, the
importance of student well-being and the scholarship of teaching and learning
Considers the impact of technological changes on policy and practice Discusses
the use of digital learning environments Explores how best to engage students
in their disciplines and embed skills for employability The ultimate guide to
support all those involved in providing student learning of the highest
quality, A Handbook for Teaching and Learning in Higher Education is essential
reading for all new lecturers. It will be particularly useful for anyone taking
an accredited course in teaching and learning in higher education, as well as
more experienced lecturers who wish to improve their teaching practice.
The Role of the Classroom in College Student Persistence John M. Braxton
2008-10-13 This issue brings into sharp focus the complex role college and
university faculty play in shaping the persistence and departure decisions of
undergraduate students. The authors review practices ranging from curricular
structures and instructional staffing policies to faculty teaching methods, and
they offer recommendations for many common problems. Topics discussed include:
Curricular Learning Communities and Unprepared Students: How Faculty Can
Provide a Foundation for Success Promoting Persistence and Success of
Underrrepresented Students: Lessons for Teaching and Learning Closing the Gate:
Part-Time Faculty Instruction in Gatekeeper Courses and First-Year Persistence
Effective Instruction and College Student Persistence: Some New Evidence The
Role of Active Learning in College Student Persistence Classroom Practices at
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Institutions with Higher-Than-Expected Persistence Rates: What Student
Engagement Data Tells Us Toward a Scholarship of Practice Centered on College
Student Retention Taken together, the chapters outline the elements of a
scholarship of practice centered on keeping students in school. College and
university presidents, chief academic affairs officers, academic deans,
directors and staff members of campus-based centers for teaching, and
individuals responsible for enrollment management will find a great deal of
practical wisdon in this volume. This is the 115th volume of the Jossey-Bass
quarterly report series New Directions for Teaching and Learning, which
continues to offer a comprehensive range of ideas and techniques for improving
college teaching based on the experience of seasoned instructors and on the
latest findings of educational and psychological researchers.
Empowering Women in Higher Education and Student Affairs Penny A. Pasque
2012-02-27 How do we interrupt the current paradigms of sexism in the academy?
How do we construct a new and inclusive gender paradigm that resists the
dominant values of the patriarchy? And why are these agendas important not just
for women, but for higher education as a whole? These are the questions that
these extensive and rich analyses of the historical and contemporary roles of
women in higher education— as administrators, faculty, students, and student
affairs professionals—seek constructively to answer. In doing so they address
the intersection of gender and women’s other social identities, such as of
race, ethnicity, sexual orientation, class, and ability. This book addresses
the experiences and position of women students, from application to college
through graduate school, and the barriers they encounter; the continuing
inequalities in the rates of promotion and progression of women and other
marginalized groups to positions of authority, and the gap in earnings between
men and women; and pays particular attention to how race and other social
markers impact such disparities, contextualizing them across all institutional
types. Written collaboratively by an intergenerational group of women, men, and
transgender people with different social identities, feminist perspectives, and
professional identities— and who, in the process, built upon each other’s
work—this volume constitutes a call to educators and scholars to work toward
centering feminist and other marginalized perspectives in their practice and
research in order to equitably address the evolving complexities of college and
university life. Employing a wide range of theoretical lenses, examining a
variety of models of practice, and giving voice to a diversity of personal
experiences through narrative, this is a major contribution to the scholarship
on women in higher education. This is a book for all women in the academy who
want to better understand their experience, and to dismantle the remaining
barriers of sexism and oppression—for themselves, and future generations of
students. An ACPA Publication
People, Practice, Power Anne B. McGrail 2022-01-18 An illuminating volume of
critical essays charting the diverse territory of digital humanities
scholarship The digital humanities have traditionally been considered to be the
domain of only a small number of prominent and well-funded institutions.
However, through a diverse range of critical essays, this volume serves to
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challenge and enlarge existing notions of how digital humanities research is
being undertaken while also serving as a kind of alternative guide for how it
can thrive within a wide variety of institutional spaces. Focusing on the
complex infrastructure that undergirds the field of digital humanities, People,
Practice, Power examines the various economic, social, and political factors
that shape such academic endeavors. The multitude of perspectives comprising
this collection offers both a much-needed critique of the existing structures
for digital scholarship and the means to generate broader representation within
the field. This collection provides a vital contribution to the realm of
digital scholarly research and pedagogy in acknowledging the role that small
liberal arts colleges, community colleges, historically black colleges and
universities, and other underresourced institutions play in its advancement.
Gathering together a range of voices both established and emergent, People,
Practice, Power offers practitioners a self-reflexive examination of the
current conditions under which the digital humanities are evolving, while
helping to open up new sustainable pathways for its future. Contributors:
Matthew Applegate, Molloy College; Taylor Arnold, U of Richmond; Eduard
Arriaga, U of Indianapolis; Lydia Bello, Seattle U; Kathi Inman Berens,
Portland State U; Christina Boyles, Michigan State U; Laura R. Braunstein,
Dartmouth College; Abby R. Broughton; Maria Sachiko Cecire, Bard College;
Brennan Collins, Georgia State U; Kelsey Corlett-Rivera, U of Maryland;
Brittany de Gail, U of Maryland; Madelynn Dickerson, UC Irvine Libraries;
Nathan H. Dize, Vanderbilt U; Quinn Dombrowski, Stanford U; Ashley Sanders
Garcia, UCLA; Laura Gerlitz; Erin Rose Glass; Kaitlyn Grant; Margaret Hogarth,
Claremont Colleges; Maryse Ndilu Kiese, U of Alberta; Pamella R. Lach, San
Diego State U; James Malazita, Rensselaer Polytechnic Institute; Susan Merriam,
Bard College; Chelsea Miya, U of Alberta; Jamila Moore Pewu, California State
U, Fullerton; Urszula Pawlicka-Deger, Aalto U, Finland; Jessica Pressman, San
Diego State U; Jana Remy, Chapman U; Roopika Risam, Salem State U; Elizabeth
Rodrigues, Grinnell College; Dylan Ruediger, American Historical Association;
Rachel Schnepper, Wesleyan U; Anelise Hanson Shrout, Bates College; Margaret
Simon, North Carolina State U; Mengchi Sun, U of Alberta; Lauren Tilton, U of
Richmond; Michelle R. Warren, Dartmouth College.
Evidence-Based Practice Heather R. Hall 2016-08-04 Quantitative research -Qualitative research -- Mixed methods research -- Data analysis -- Navigating
the institutional review board (IRB) -- Critical appraisal of research-based
evidence -- Scholarship of administrative practice -- Evidence-based leadership
practices -- Evaluating organizational frameworks for systems change -- The
nature of the evidence: microsystems, macrosystems, and mesosystems -- Quality
improvement and safety science : historical and future perspectives -Improvement science : impact on quality and patient safety -- Health policy and
evidence-based practice : the quality, safety, and financial -- Incentive link
-- Scholarship of clinical practice -- Philosophical and theoretical
perspectives guiding inquiry -- Introduction to evidence-based research -Technology supporting the search for evidence -- A doctor of nursing practice
systems change project : educating for early -- Intervention in
methamphetamine-exposed children and families -- Integrating research-based
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evidence into clinical practice -- Evidence-based practice in the global
community : building bridges -- Barriers to evidence-based practice in
developing countries -- Dissemination of the evidence
Toward a Scholarship of Practice John M. Braxton 2017-06-23 Ensure that your
institutional policy and practice are guided by empirical research and
scholarship rather than by mere common sense, trial and error, or a "shoot from
the hip" basis for institutional action. The two primary goals of a scholarship
of practice are: 1. improving administrative practice in higher education, and
2. developing a knowledge base to guide such practice. To attain these goals,
campuses must use the findings of empirical research as the basis for
developing institutional policy and practice. The result? Improved
administrative practice in higher education, both at a campus level and for
higher education as a social institution. This is the 178th volume of the
Jossey-Bass quarterly report series New Directions for Higher Education.
Addressed to presidents, vice presidents, deans, and other higher education
decision makers on all kinds of campuses, it provides timely information and
authoritative advice about major issues and administrative problems confronting
every institution.
High-impact Educational Practices George D. Kuh 2008
The Scholarship of Practice Patricia Crist 2013-05-13 Integrate the freshest
research with clinical practice Occupational therapy (OT) practitioners often
lack the fundamental skills to conduct or effectively use research,
illustrating a disturbing gap between the advancement of theoretical concepts
and the extent to which concepts are actually applied. The Scholarship of
Practice: Academic-Practice Collaborations for Promoting Occupational Therapy
closes this gap by presenting a conceptual framework that integrates theory and
research with clinical practice. Leaders in the field provide insightful,
thought-provoking ideas and strategies to promote research and facilitate
effective new concepts and theories to hands-on practitioners. The Scholarship
of Practice is a model that blends education with practice, dynamically
applying theoretical principles of occupational therapy learned in the
classroom to their actual clinical practice. This framework is a planned,
focused, practice-relevant way to educate students, build a tradition of
independent scholarship, consult with community-based organizations, and
contribute to best occupational therapy practice. Case studies show how
partnerships and collaborative efforts can foster and apply important advances
and rehabilitative strategies within communities. Examples of facultypractitioner partnering at Duquesne University and the approach to scholarship
at the University of Illinois are clearly discussed. This cutting-edge
compilation of ideas and research is extensively referenced and filled with
useful diagrams and tables. The Scholarship of Practice: Academic-Practice
Collaborations for Promoting Occupational Therapy discusses: evidence-based
scholarship participatory action research single case study designs approaches
that provide scientific evidence supporting OT services how theory, models, or
frames of reference are modified as a result of practice demands or
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expectations best practices in education continuum of care services the “New
Doors Model” that provides occupation-based services—while providing new
opportunities for occupational therapists the Practice-Scholar Program at
Duquesne University the Concerns Report Method research on the outcomes of
practice that support improved services creative fieldwork education that
engages students in the scholarship of practice and more! The Scholarship of
Practice: Academic-Practice Collaborations for Promoting Occupational Therapy
makes important, enlightening reading for occupational therapists, OT educators
and scholars, and graduate students preparing for advanced roles in OT.
College Athletes’ Rights and Well-Being Eddie Comeaux 2017-11 "College
Athletes' Rights and Well-Being covers major policy issues in collegiate sports
and seeks to address the issue of college athletics from the perspective of the
athlete's well-being. It is written for those who seek to enhance their
understanding of the intercollegiate athletics landscape. This textbook is
intended for upper-level undergraduate and graduate students, though scholars,
teachers, practitioners, athletic administrators, and advocates of
intercollegiate athletics will also find it essential. The book is arranged
into 16 individual chapters that cover a range of topics on college athletes'
rights and well-being. It is not exhaustive, but the editor believes that
current concerns, challenges, and themes of relevance to higher education
researchers and practitioners will certainly be well addressed" -- Provided by
publisher.
Promoting Inclusion in Education Abroad Heather Barclay Hamir 2018-02 Copublished with While education abroad - including studying, volunteering,
researching, and interning abroad - is increasingly emphasized as a critical
factor in preparing undergraduates for a globally interconnected world,
diversifying the pool of participants in such activities has proven
challenging. Framed within the concept of "inclusive excellence" with the
objective of promoting diversity, inclusion, and equity in higher education as
foundational to educational excellence, the contributors present research and
practices that have been proven successful in improving participation among
groups of students traditionally underrepresented in education abroad. Broader
participation in education abroad programming has been a perennial concern at
numerous higher education institutions in the U.S., having prompted countless
discussions in professional organizations and across campuses among faculty,
staff, and students. Many have come to recognize that overseas opportunities
are no longer a luxury and instead are a necessity for job seekers entering a
more diverse, globally interconnected workplace. The volume offers a
combination of research-based chapters and case studies from leading experts on
the barriers that disproportionately impact specific groups of students,
including: students with disabilities; first-generation college students;
undocumented students; racial and ethnic minorities; science, technology,
engineering, and mathematics (STEM) majors; and males. The authors illuminate
the issues which may inhibit education abroad participation, from individual to
institutional, and present strategies reflecting a broad range of institutional
contexts, resources, and needs. While there has been significant discussion and
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action to promote broader inclusion in education abroad, this is the first
volume focusing on research and practice to achieve these ends, and is intended
as a critical resource for practitioners and scholars alike.
Learner-Centered Teaching Maryellen Weimer 2002-10-16 In this much needed
resource, Maryellen Weimer-one of the nation's most highly regarded authorities
on effective college teaching-offers a comprehensive work on the topic of
learner-centered teaching in the college and university classroom. As the
author explains, learner-centered teaching focuses attention on what the
student is learning, how the student is learning, the conditions under which
the student is learning, whether the student is retaining and applying the
learning, and how current learning positions the student for future learning.
To help educators accomplish the goals of learner-centered teaching, this
important book presents the meaning, practice, and ramifications of the
learner-centered approach, and how this approach transforms the college
classroom environment. Learner-Centered Teaching shows how to tie teaching and
curriculum to the process and objectives of learning rather than to the content
delivery alone.
Men and Masculinities Daniel Tillapaugh 2019-06-12 There continues to be much
concern about the retention and persistent of men in college, particularly
Black, Latinx, and Native American men. In addition, queer and trans* men also
have found institutions to be problematic spaces. For those who do persist, we
know that men are overrepresented in student conduct cases and engage in risky
behaviors around alcohol, drug use, and sexual relationships. Additionally, we
know that college men have historically avoided engaging in help-seeking
behaviors for their academic and personal success. This book addresses the ways
that theory can be put into practice for powerful, transformative learning to
support college men and their development. This book synthesizes the research
of the past three decades on college men to inform college student educators on
the developmental needs of college men and illuminates how young men are
socialized prior to their arrival to campus, but perhaps more importantly, how
the collegiate environment becomes a training ground for the socialization of
masculinities by students, their peers, and their environments. Beyond that, it
sets out how practitioners can help young men understand why and how they have
been socialized around their gender identity, but also what their gender
identity and sense of masculinity means for their future selves. The book
highlights programs and services designed to have college men engage with and
dialogue around issues of hegemonic, toxic, or unhealthy aspects of
masculinity. These promising practices can offer college men opportunities to
understand their power, privilege, and identity in ways that can be affirming
and healthier, leading to more life-giving chances. This is all the more
important in the context of an ever-evolving society where traditionally held
norms and expectations around gender--particularly masculinities--are shifting.
This book equips student affairs staff, faculty, and administrators to better
support college men’s development. It offers readers insights, ideas, and
models for adapting and developing programs, services, and initiatives that may
meaningfully meet the needs of specific student populations, while recognizing
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that there is no “one-size-fits-all” approach to this work.
Winning a US College Sports Scholarship Barry McCormack 2004
Theoretical Scholarship and Applied Practice Sarah Pink 2017-04-01 Academics
across the globe are being urged by universities and research councils to do
research that impacts the world beyond academia. Yet to date there has been
very little reflection amongst scholars and practitioners in these fields
concerning the relationship between the theoretical and engaged practices that
emerge through such forms of scholarship. Theoretical Scholarship and Applied
Practice investigates the ways in which theoretical research has been
incorporated into recent applied practices across the social sciences and
humanities. This collection advances our understanding of the ethics, values,
opportunities and challenges that emerge in the making of engaged and
interdisciplinary scholarship.
PSAT Prep 2022 and 2023 Andrew Smullen 2022-10-05 Exampedia's PSAT Prep 2022
and 2023: Study Guide Book with PSAT Practice Test Questions for the College
Board NMSQT Exam [2nd Edition] College acceptances and scholarships hinge on
PSAT exam performance. With this Exampedia study guide, you will have
everything you need to ace the test, get accepted into your dream university,
and rack up scholarship that could save you thousands. Our PSAT study guide
includes: Guide Preview: A quick overview of how to use our book effectively
and how to get in the right mindset for studying Top 10 Test Tips: Our favorite
strategies for success on your exam so that you can feel confident on test day
Introduction to the Exam: A summary of what's on the test and how it's scored,
so that you know what to expect Reading Content Review Writing and Language
Content Review Mathematics Content Review PSAT Practice Test Questions
Questions crafted to be similar to the exam Detailed Answer Explanations: A
thorough breakdown of correct and incorrect answers so that you can learn from
your mistakes Disclaimer: *PSAT/NMSQT(R) is a trademark registered by the
College Board and the National Merit Scholarship Corporation, which are not
affiliated with, and do not endorse, this product. We bring the full expertise
of our team to you in a simplified format. Take advantage of our: Test Tips: At
Exampedia, we've coached thousands of test takers. Based on this unique
experience, we have developed our list of the best strategies for test taking.
Detailed Content Review: Each section of the test has a comprehensive review
created by Exampedia that covers content likely to appear on the test. Practice
Questions with Answer Explanations: Practice makes perfect, especially with the
correct tools. That's why our PSAT practice test questions are as similar as
possible to the actual test. Each question comes with a detailed answer
explanation from the Exampedia team, so that you can avoid making the same
mistakes. Don't waste time trying to study alone. Partner with us for success
on exam day. Prepare with the experts from Exampedia.
Civic Engagement Pedagogy in the Community College: Theory and Practice Emily
Schnee 2015-11-19 This book will help post-secondary educators to discover the
joys and challenges of implementing theoretically grounded civic engagement
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8/20

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on November 30, 2022 by guest

projects on their campuses. The essays on civic engagement and public
scholarship are written by an interdisciplinary group of community college
faculty who have designed and implemented civic engagement projects in their
classrooms. The projects they describe stand at the intersection of research,
theory and pedagogy. They challenge dominant constructions of civic engagement
as students bring their community, culture and history into the classroom. The
authors consider the particular complexities and constraints of doing civically
engaged teaching and scholarship at the community college level and situate
their projects within current theoretical debates about civic engagement,
public scholarship, and public higher education.
Supervised Practice Danielle Marie De Sawal 2021-04-15
Navigating the Maze of Research - E-Book Sally Borbasi 2011-10-01 A new third
edition of this essential research E-book for Australian and New Zealand
nursing and midwifery students. This third edition of Navigating the Maze of
Research: Enhancing Nursing and Midwifery Practice is the ideal tool for
nursing and midwifery students in Australia and New Zealand. Learning to
access, evaluate and apply research findings in everyday clinical practice can
be difficult. This excellent introductory E-book presents concepts in an
accessible and engaging manner; demonstrating how to use research and,
importantly, which research to use. Authors Sally Borbasi and Debra Jackson
have also introduced a wealth of new content while continuing to provide the Ebook’s inimitable balance of theory and activities. All chapters have been
significantly revised and updated to reflect current nursing and midwifery
research theory and practice, and midwifery students will welcome the increased
focus on midwifery specific research. Additional new content in this E-edition
of Navigating the Maze of Research includes an increased focus on developing an
evidence-based culture in the nursing workplace; a new chapter on applying the
research process; a more explicit discussion of nursing ethics; case studies
linking practice to research; and increased detail on sampling techniques and
reliability and validity. Additional online resources are available for
lecturers and students via Elsevier’s Evolve platform. Content is presented in
an accessible and engaging manner. Consistent format that makes the text easy
to navigate Chapter features include: - Abstract - Key terms - Hints - Student
Challenges - Tips for International Students - Other boxed information - Evolve
icons indicated throughout the text Resources kit References Evolve eBook and
online resources including Power point slides, test banks, activities and
weblinks An increased focus on evidence-based practice throughout An increased
focus on research specific to Midwives A more explicit discussion of ethical
principles A new chapter on Applying the Research Process More detail on
sampling techniques, reliability and validity Case studies linking research to
practice
College Organization and Professional Development Edward St. John 2009-05-07 A
thought-provoking textbook written for students enrolled in graduate Higher
Education and Student Affairs Masters and PhD programs. College Organization
and Professional Development focuses on the framing of critical issues in
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organization practice, the gaps between moral beliefs and actions, and
improving equity within organizations. It can be used as a text in
Organization, Leadership and Professional Practice courses that that seek to
integrate a focus on moral leadership and reflection practice. This
breakthrough text seeks to revolutionize how we understand ethical practice and
provides.
The Scholarship of Practice Patricia A. Hickerson Crist 2005 Integrate the
freshest research with clinical practice Occupational therapy (OT)
practitioners often lack the fundamental skills to conduct or effectively use
research, illustrating a disturbing gap between the advancement of theoretical
concepts and the extent to which concepts are actually applied. The Scholarship
of Practice: Academic-Practice Collaborations for Promoting Occupational
Therapy closes this gap by presenting a conceptual framework that integrates
theory and research with clinical practice. Leaders in the field provide
insightful, thought-provoking ideas and strategies to promote research and
facilitate effective new concepts and theories to hands-on practitioners. The
Scholarship of Practice is a model that blends education with practice,
dynamically applying theoretical principles of occupational therapy learned in
the classroom to their actual clinical practice. This framework is a planned,
focused, practice-relevant way to educate students, build a tradition of
independent scholarship, consult with community-based organizations, and
contribute to best occupational therapy practice. Case studies show how
partnerships and collaborative efforts can foster and apply important advances
and rehabilitative strategies within communities. Examples of facultypractitioner partnering at Duquesne University and the approach to scholarship
at the University of Illinois are clearly discussed. This cutting-edge
compilation of ideas and research is extensively referenced and filled with
useful diagrams and tables. The Scholarship of Practice: Academic-Practice
Collaborations for Promoting Occupational Therapy discusses: evidence-based
scholarship participatory action research single case study designs approaches
that provide scientific evidence supporting OT services how theory, models, or
frames of reference are modified as a result of practice demands or
expectations best practices in education continuum of care services the New
Doors Model that provides occupation-based serviceswhile providing new
opportunities for occupational therapists the Practice-Scholar Program at
Duquesne University the Concerns Report Method research on the outcomes of
practice that support improved services creative fieldwork education that
engages students in the scholarship of practice and more! The Scholarship of
Practice: Academic-Practice Collaborations for Promoting Occupational Therapy
makes important, enlightening reading for occupational therapists, OT educators
and scholars, and graduate students preparing for advanced roles in OT.
The New Nurse Educator Deborah Dolan Hunt, PhD, RN 2012-10-25 This practical
text guides novice nurse educators step-by-step through the process of becoming
a confident nurse educator, and discusses how to transition from the service
setting to the academic setting. It is the only text to comprehensively address
not just the teaching and curriculum development components of being an
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educator, but also the many other skills and duties inherent in this role.Based
on the authorís personal journey from nursing practice to academe, the text
offers a hands-on approach to this challenging process and conveys the authorís
hard-earned wisdom as she faced hurdle after hurdle but eventually gained
tremendous gratification as a nurse educator. The book addresses ways to ìtest
the watersî to see if the teaching role is right for you, outlines educational
preparation requirements, and demonstrates how to utilize past nursing
experiences in this new role. It discusses learning styles, curriculum
development, theoretical frameworks, legal issues, professional ethics,
cultural diversity, and students with learning disabilities. The role of the
faculty member is covered in such topics as tenure and promotion, collegiality,
service, leadership, and mentoring. The book also addresses writing for
publication, research, and scholarly activities. Included in each chapter are
learning objectives and review questions, along with suggested assignments
intended to assist the teacher and student in professional role development.
Additionally, the text prepares students for the interview process and includes
sample CVs, patient education handouts, course objectives, and additional
resources. The book will be of value in both academic and hospital settings.
Key Features: Provides highly practical, step-by-step information on all
components of being a nurse educator/faculty member Helps nurses transition
from service role to educator/faculty role Includes reflections and advice from
novice and seasoned nurse educators, nurse leaders, and a well-known nursing
theorist Includes learning objectives and review questions in each chapter
Provides samples of forms and documents for developing course content and
sample CVs
Nursing Knowledge and Theory Innovation Pamela G. Reed, PhD, RN, FAAN
2011-02-18 "This is an excellent addition to the nursing theory literature and
one that focuses on the needs of the new DNP role and knowledge development. As
the preface states, it encourages the development of 'theory for practice in
practice,' and could help to close the divide that exists between
theorists/researchers/academics and practice."Score: 97, 5 stars--Doody's The
current paradigm of nursing knowledge suggests theory is developed outside of
practice, then handed down to the practitioner to practice. This unique text is
for students and faculty at the DNP level to engage in developing nursing
theory in order to directly guide and improve practice. The content in this
book provides strategies for scholarly practice as well as theories for
students to develop or modify to fit into their own practice. This book guides
students in learning to think in a new way about nursing theory development as
it relates to nursing practice. This book provides graduate nursing students
with a guide for practice, presents new perspectives and insights that may
arise from frustrating clinical problems, and gives students the opportunity to
rethink and reformulate existing theory. Key Features: Provides teachers and
nursing students with information about the development and use of theory to
improve nursing practice Includes glossary of key terms for reference Presents
discussion questions and activities to stimulate thinking Identifies reflection
points in selected chapters to help students assimilate the content and relate
it to their own work
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Learning from Each Other Michele Lee Kozimor-King 2018-08-21 Learning from Each
Other includes 20 original chapters written by well-known experts in the field
of teaching and learning. Conceived for both new and experienced faculty at
community colleges, four-year institutions, and research-intensive
universities, the volume also addresses the interests of faculty and graduate
students in programs designed to prepare future faculty and campus individuals
responsible for faculty professional development. With the aim of cultivating
engagement amongst students and deepening their understanding of the content,
topics covered in this edited volume include: employing the science of learning
in a social science context understanding the effects of a flipped classroom on
student success pedagogical techniques to create a community of inquiry in
online learning environments the risks and rewards of co-teaching reaching and
teaching "non-traditional" students facilitating learning and leadership in
student team projects connecting students with the community through research
issues of assessment, including backward design, developing and using rubrics,
and defining and implementing the scholarship of teaching and learning Through
Learning from Each Other, all faculty who care about their teaching, but
especially faculty in the social sciences, can successfully employ curricular
innovations, classroom techniques, and advances in assessment to create better
learning environments for their students.
Leadership Theory and the Community College Carlos Nevarez 2015-06-19 This book
presents leaders and aspiring leaders in community colleges with a theoretical
and practical framework for analyzing their leadership styles, and determining
the dimensions of leadership they need to improve in order to strengthen their
capacity to resolve complex issues and effectively guide their institutions. It
does so through presenting theories about leadership that are congruent with
the notions of equity, access, diversity, ethics, critical inquiry,
transformational change, and social justice that drive the missions of
community colleges, and at the same time provides the reader with the strategic
skills to prepare for and navigate the profound changes ahead. Readers will
gain an understanding of how to use theory as a tool to guide their practice,
better understand the intricacies of the issues confronting them, the power
dynamics and organizational context in which they operate, predict potential
outcomes, and develop processes to achieve desired outcomes. Utilizing theory
in conjunction with case study analysis provides community college leaders with
the tools needed to comprehensively interrogate and inform decision-making
processes. The authors provide a number of rich and realistically complex case
studies, all of which are situated in a community college environment, to which
readers can apply the various theories and perspectives, develop their view
about the principles and actions most likely to lead to satisfactory outcomes,
and hone the approaches to leadership that are authentic to them, and
effective. The authors aim to help readers develop the multi-faceted approach
to leadership that is essential to running complex organizations. They aim to
promote development of the “whole” leader through a three-fold framework of
theory, practice, and introspection in context of institutional change. In
doing so, leaders will be better equipped to lead community colleges in
challenging times. The authors tie AACC’s competencies to the leadership
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theories they cover, as well as to the analysis of the case studies, and
leadership inventories, as an essential framework for developing the skill sets
to enact the community college mission. The book is suitable for personal
reading and reflection, institutional leadership retreats and training, and as
a text for higher education courses.
Advancing Practice in Academic Development David Baume 2016-01-20 Within the
field of academic development, the last twenty years have seen a great
expansion of published research into practice and the further development of
theoretical approaches. This growth in the scholarship of academic development
matches a growth in the scholarship of teaching and learning. Advancing
Practice in Academic Developmentdraws on these evolving scholarships to advance
professional practice in academic development, addressing questions such as: .
How have global academic developers and their units developed and changed over
recent decades? How has the context in which academic development work is done
altered? What have academic developers and their professional associations
learnt? Case studies and examples are used throughout the text to illustrate
development scenarios and methods. Academic development is considered as, among
others, a critical, a scholarly, a principled, a pragmatic, a supporting and a
leadership role. This book is ideal for use on academic development courses run
by SEDA and other international organisations as well as by those who have
responsibility for leading the improvement of educational practice. Written in
a scholarly, accessible, stimulating and practical style, this book
acknowledges difficulties and offers ways forward. As well as analysing
problems, it offers solutions. Links to web sources referenced in this book can
be found at www.seda.ac.uk/apad
Contested Issues in Student Affairs Peter M. Magolda 2013-02-27 What is your
level of understanding of the many moral, ideological, and political issues
that student affairs educators regularly encounter? What is your personal
responsibility to addressing these issues? What are the rationales behind your
decisions? What are the theoretical perspectives you might choose and why? How
do your responses compare with those of colleagues? Contested Issues in Student
Affairs augments traditional introductory handbooks that focus on functional
areas (e.g., residence life, career services) and organizational issues. It
fills a void by addressing the social, educational and moral concepts and
concerns of student affairs work that transcend content areas and
administrative units, such as the tensions between theory and practice,
academic affairs and student affairs, risk taking and failure; and such as
issues of race, ethnicity, sexual orientation, and spirituality. It places
learning and social justice at the epicenter of student affairs practice. The
book addresses these issues by asking 24 critical and contentious questions
that go to the heart of contemporary educational practice. Intended equally for
future student affairs educators in graduate preparation programs, and as
reading for professional development workshops, it is designed to stimulate
reflection and prompt readers to clarify their own thinking and practice as
they confront the complexities of higher education. Student affairs faculty,
administrators, and graduate students here situate these 24 questions
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historically in the professional literature, present background information and
context, define key terms, summarize the diverse ideological and theoretical
responses to the questions, make explicit their own perspectives and responses,
discuss their political implications, and set them in the context of the
changing nature of student affairs work. Each chapter is followed by a response
that offers additional perspectives and complications, reminding readers of the
ambiguity and complexity of many situations. Each chapter concludes with a
brief annotated bibliography of seminal works that offer additional information
on the topic, as well as with a URL to a moderated blog site that encourages
further conversation on each topic and allows readers to teach and learn from
each other, and interact with colleagues beyond their immediate campus. The
website invites readers to post blogs, respond to each other, and upload
relevant resources. The book aims to serve as a conversation starter to engage
professionals in on-going dialogue about these complex and enduring challenges.
Short Contents The 24 questions are organized into four units. I. The
Philosophical Foundations of Student Affairs in Higher Education explores the
implications and complications of student affair educators placing learning at
the epicenter of their professional work. II. The Challenges of Promoting
Learning and Development explores the challenges associated with learningcentered practice. III. Achieving Inclusive and Equitable Learning Environments
addresses crafting learning environments that include students whose needs are
often labeled “special,” or students and/or student subcultures that are often
marginalized and encouraged to adapt to normalizing expectations. IV.
Organizing Student Affairs Practice for Learning and Social Justice addresses
the organizational and professional implications of placing learning and social
justice at the epicenter of student affairs practice.
Shaping the College Curriculum Lisa R. Lattuca 2011-01-11 Shaping the College
Curriculum focuses on curriculum development as an important decision-making
process in colleges and universities. The authors define curriculum as an
academic plan developed in a historical, social, and political context. They
identify eight curricular elements that are addressed, intentionally or
unintentionally, in developing all college courses and programs. By exploring
the interaction of these elements in context they use the academic plan model
to clarify the processes of course and program planning, enabling instructors
and administrators to ask crucial questions about improving teaching and
optimizing student learning. This revised edition continues to stress researchbased educational practices. The new edition consolidates and focuses
discussion of institutional and sociocultural factors that influence curricular
decisions. All chapters have been updated with recent research findings
relevant to curriculum leadership, accreditation, assessment, and the influence
of academic fields, while two new chapters focus directly on learning research
and its implications for instructional practice. A new chapter drawn from
research on organizational change provides practical guidance to assist faculty
members and administrators who are engaged in extensive program improvements.
Streamlined yet still comprehensive and detailed, this revised volume will
continue to serve as an invaluable resource for individuals and groups whose
work includes planning, designing, delivering, evaluating, and studying
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curricula in higher education. "This is an extraordinary book that offers not a
particular curriculum or structure, but a comprehensive approach for thinking
about the curriculum, ensuring that important considerations are not overlooked
in its revision or development, and increasing the likelihood that students
will learn and develop in ways institutions hope they will. The book brings
coherence and intention to what is typically an unstructured, haphazard, and
only partially rational process guided more by beliefs than by empirically
grounded, substantive information. Lattuca and Stark present their material in
ways that are accessible and applicable across planning levels (course,
program, department, and institution), local settings, and academic
disciplines. It's an admirable and informative marriage of scholarship and
practice, and an insightful guide to both. Anyone who cares seriously about how
we can make our colleges and universities more educationally effective should
read this book." —Patrick T. Terenzini, distinguished professor and senior
scientist, Center for the Study of Higher Education, The Pennsylvania State
University
SoTL in Action Nancy L. Chick 2018-10-05 What are the foundational moments of
meaningful scholarship of teaching and learning (SoTL) projects? How do
teacher-scholars collect, develop, and share useful insights about student
learning? How do they work through the pinch points that frustrate, confuse, or
elude many SoTL practitioners? By unpacking SoTL processes through rich
narratives that illustrate what they look like, this collection offers
inspiration to anyone at any stage of engagement with SoTL. This book takes
discussions of SoTL to a new level. Its subtitle reflects the microscopic
lenses SoTL processes can apply to student learning experiences to understand
how they happen, what they look like, what they mean, and what we can do about
them. Going beyond definitions, how-to, theory, and debates about methods and
standards, the contributors offer a SoTL primer documenting how practitioners
have intentionally thought through key moments in their work. These procedural
vignettes present powerful examples of what doing SoTL looks like when done
well. The authors represent a range of disciplines (the humanities, social
sciences, natural sciences, and professions) and a mixture of familiar and
unfamiliar names. Nancy Chick has selected contributions that compellingly
illuminate why their authors focused on a particular critical moment, the
questions they asked as they refined their approaches, and the theoretical and
observational tools they employed to conduct their research. Each introduces a
specific critical moment in doing SoTL, taking the reader through the author's
reflections, concerns, and choices in doing meaningful SoTL work. The aim is to
support potential practitioners, inform educational developers who teach new
SoTL practitioners, and inspire experienced SoTL scholars to reflect on their
own practice. This is a compelling collection for anyone interested in
practitioner reflection, intentional design, and advancing the field of SoTL
and the quality of teaching and learning.
Scholarship Reconsidered Ernest L. Boyer 2015-10-06 Shifting faculty roles in a
changing landscape Ernest L. Boyer's landmark book Scholarship Reconsidered:
Priorities of the Professoriate challenged the publish-or-perish status quo
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that dominated the academic landscape for generations. His powerful and
enduring argument for a new approach to faculty roles and rewards continues to
play a significant part of the national conversation on scholarship in the
academy. Though steeped in tradition, the role of faculty in the academic world
has shifted significantly in recent decades. The rise of the non-tenure-track
class of professors is well documented. If the historic rule of promotion and
tenure is waning, what role can scholarship play in a fragmented, unbundled
academy? Boyer offers a still much-needed approach. He calls for a broadened
view of scholarship, audaciously refocusing its gaze from the tenure file and
to a wider community. This expanded edition offers, in addition to the original
text, a critical introduction that explores the impact of Boyer's views, a call
to action for applying Boyer's message to the changing nature of faculty work,
and a discussion guide to help readers start a new conversation about how
Scholarship Reconsidered applies today.
Faculty Leadership Sue Wells 2018-04-26 At its heart, outstanding teaching is
about leadership, and reflective practice is the essential foundation for
advancing academic leadership in the classroom and beyond. Teaching in higher
education is a complex and multi-faceted endeavor. It is highly creative,
relational, dynamic and inspiring, and also demanding in a context of changing
student expectations and the proliferation of knowledge across all disciplines
and professions. Given that learning is completely volitional on the part of
your students, high-impact teaching involves inspiring, motivating and
facilitating rich and authentic learning experiences. Within all of the
complexity of the teaching role, how do you know where you are most effective,
and where you can further grow and develop? Reflective practice is the key!
Whether you are new to teaching or are an experienced college faculty member,
this manual offers a roadmap for your own personal journey of discovery and
growth, with a wide range of tools and resources to help you in advancing your
teaching excellence. The activities and resources in this manual have been
drawn from research and scholarship on teaching in higher education, as well as
the lived experience of a diverse group of faculty members and other academic
leaders, to support you in your learning journey across the many dimensions of
your role. Personal stories, case examples, and reflections from faculty
colleagues are offered throughout, bringing the material to life and
establishing direct linkages with the ‘art and science’ of teaching and
learning. I believe the time spent on reflection is a gift; it allows us the
distance necessary to understand the complexity, joy, challenges and learnings
of a set of experiences, and then, most critically, to peel apart our emotions
and expectations, basking in what worked and adapting to what’s next. This
guide offers the tools to get the most from that gift. Whether a new
practitioner or seasoned faculty, reflective practice supports your development
as an academic leader, making for experiences that are more meaningful for you,
and for your students. Ann Buller President and CEO, Centennial College As a
faculty member, this Reflective Practice Guide has numerous activities that
will help you to not only reflect on teaching excellence but will assist you in
developing your ideal teaching self. All the activities in this Reflective
Practice Guide were so inspiring to do and reaffirmed my passion for teaching.
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This manual can help you as faculty to develop to your full potential. Jackie
Bishop, RN BScN Med Professor, Nursing
The Nature of Scholarship, a Career Legacy Map and Advanced Practice Laserina
O'Connor 2019-05-22 This book, endorsed by the International Council of Nurses,
explores a new conversation around scholarly talents for advanced candidate
/nurse practitioners that comprise a variety of forms such as teaching,
synthesis, discovery, engagement and application. It offers an expansive view
of Boyer’s scholarship, with a call to action for advanced candidate /nurse
practitioners to thoughtfully plan and map their personal goals and
capabilities, that will mark them as professionals and future scholars needed
in today’s challenging and changing professional workplace. Knowing how to
apply the various forms of scholarship to problems of practice within one’s
field of expertise and the implications of Boyer’s pillars of scholarship for
advanced candidate / nurse practitioners are interweaved throughout this book.
The volume discusses the science of career cartography, alongside legacy
planning and career mapping. The toolkit illustrates a guide for advanced
candidate /nurse practitioners to create their individual career legacy map and
reflect on how they wish to contribute to the discipline of nursing, while
working to improve the lives of others. This book serves as a catalyst for
robust conversations among scholar practitioners on the very nature of clinical
scholarship
Engaged Research and Practice Betty Overton 2016-11-30 What practices can
researchers use to gain a more nuanced understanding of educational issues in
the community and be part of the solution to those issues? Engaged Research and
Practice is about two prevailing and complementary ideas that have surfaced in
the higher education arena: engaged research and higher education for the
public good. Engaged research is scholarship that not only attempts to open up
new knowledge, but it does so with a sense that the new knowledge, insight and
directions have a direct relationship to needs and problems within our
communities, institutions, and policy arenas. Engaged, actionable, or
participatory research and scholarship attempts to tackle the identified issues
of our communities and society. This handbook offers important insights and
tangible examples of how higher education leaders may work directly with
communities and in policy settings to understand the deeper meanings often lost
in conversations about educational opportunity. Each chapter addresses the ways
in which faculty, community and administrative leaders may connect research and
practice through unique research projects. The authors offer clear explanations
of "how" their engaged research was conducted to illustrate explicit pathways
for practitioners. This book also includes short narratives where authors
involved with this research reflect on their experiences and the lessons they
have learned while immersed in community and policy related work.
Multiracial Experiences in Higher Education Marc P. Johnston-Guerrero
2021-03-16 Recipient of the 2021 Innovation Award of The Multiracial Network
(MRN) In the last Census, over 9 million people – nearly 3% of the population –
identified themselves as of two or more races. The proportion of college
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students who identify as Multiracial is somewhat higher, and growing. Although
increasing at a slightly slower rate, Multiracial faculty and staff are also
teaching and working on campuses in greater numbers. Together, Multiracial
people from diverse backgrounds and in various roles are influencing college
and university culture, practices, and climate. This book centers the
experiences of Multiracial people, those individuals claiming heritage and
membership in two or more (mono)racial groups and/or identifies with a
Multiracial term. These terms include the broader biracial, multiethnic, and
mixed, or more specific terms like Blasian and Mexipino. In addressing the
recurring experiences of inclusion, exclusion, affirmation, and challenges that
they encounter, the contributors identify the multiple sites in higher
education that affect personal perceptions of self, belonging, rejection, and
resilience; describe strategies they utilized to support themselves or other
Multiracial people at their institutions; and to advocate for greater awareness
of Multiracial issues and a commitment to institutional change. In covering an
array of Multiracial experiences, the book brings together a range of voices,
social identities (including race), ages, perspectives, and approaches. The
chapter authors present a multiplicity of views because, as the book
exemplifies, multiracial people are not a monolithic group, nor are their
issues and needs universal to all. The book opens by outlining the literature
and theoretical frameworks that provide context and foundations for the
chapters that follow. It then presents a range of first person narratives –
reflecting the experiences of students, faculty, and staff – that highlight
navigating to and through higher education from diverse standpoints and
positionalities. The final section offers multiple strategies and applied
methods that can be used to enhance Multiracial inclusion through research,
curriculum, and practice. The editors conclude with recommendations for future
scholarship and practice. This book invites Multiracial readers, their allies,
and those people who interact with and influence the daily lives of Multiracial
people to explore issues of identity and self-care, build coalitions on campus,
and advocate for change. For administrators, student affairs personnel, and
anyone concerned with diversity on campus, it opens a window on a growing
population with whom they may be unfamiliar, mis-categorize, or overlook, and
on the need to change systems and structures to address their full inclusion
and unveil their full impact. Contributors: e alexander Rebecca Cepeda Lisa
Combs Wei Ming Dariotis Nick Davis Kira Donnell Chelsea Guillermo-Wann Jessica
C. Harris Andrew Jolivette Naliyah Kaya Nicole Leopardo Heather C. Lou Victoria
K. Malaney Brown Charlene C. Martinez Orkideh Mohajeri Maxwell Pereyra Kristen
A. Renn Stephanie N. Shippen
The Resource Handbook for Academic Deans Laura L. Behling 2014-01-07 The
Resource Handbook for Academic Deans, Third Edition This thoroughly revised
volume is written by and for academic administrators. Each chapter explores a
particular challenge or issue that has been identified by the American
Conference of Academic Deans (ACAD) members as most relevant in their role as
academic leaders, then provides practical step-by-step guidance that can help
deans navigate even the toughest of situations. “There is no map for thriving
as a dean, but this handbook offers an essential guidebook and compass for the
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journey. Both informed and inspired, it is above all humane in presenting the
purpose, practice, and privilege of a dean’s good work.” —William J. Craft,
president, Concordia College “Academic deans, both new and seasoned, will
benefit enormously from this collection of ruminations by experienced and
successful academic leaders on the issues that are most prominent and often
most vexing for those who enter the arena of academic leadership. For newcomers
to the deanery, this handbook will be an eye-opener; and for veteran deans, a
helpful reminder of both first principles and best practices.” —Richard Ekman,
president, The Council of Independent Colleges “ACAD meetings and electronic
communications are marked by collaboration and by sharing means for encouraging
faculty and student success. The handbook exemplifies that spirit of
collaboration as members articulate their candid and helpful recommendations
for enhancing work with faculty and students.” —Scott E. Evenbeck, president,
Stella and Charles Guttman Community College “ACAD has created an extraordinary
resource for the entire postsecondary community. For new and seasoned deans
alike, the ACAD handbook offers a wealth of generous, wise, and practical
guidance. Presenting lessons learned both from lived experiences and from
organizational scholarship, the handbook will help deans succeed in their
myriad essential roles.” —Carol Geary Schneider, president, Association of
American Colleges and Universities American Conference of Academic Deans (ACAD)
is a nonprofit individual membership organization dedicated to the professional
development of academic leaders. ACAD’s mission is to assist these leaders as
they advance in careers dedicated to the ideals of liberal education.
Culture Centers in Higher Education Lori D. Patton 2012-03-12 Are cultural
centers ethnic enclaves of segregation, or safe havens that provide minority
students with social support that promotes persistence and retention? Though
Black cultural centers boast a 40-year history, there is much misinformation
about them and the ethnic counterparts to which they gave rise. Moreover,
little is known about their historical roots, current status, and future
prospects. The literature has largely ignored the various culture center
models, and the role that such centers play in the experiences of college
students. This book fills a significant void in the research on ethnic minority
cultural centers, offers the historic background to their establishment and
development, considers the circumstances that led to their creation, examines
the roles they play on campus, explores their impact on retention and campus
climate, and provides guidelines for their management in the light of current
issues and future directions. In the first part of this volume, the
contributors provide perspectives on culture centers from the point of view of
various racial/ethnic identity groups, Latina/o, Asian, American Indian, and
African American. Part II offers theoretical perspectives that frame the role
of culture centers from the point of view of critical race theory, student
development theory, and a social justice framework. Part III focuses
specifically on administrative and practice-oriented themes, addressing such
issues as the relative merits of full- and part-time staff, of race/ethnic
specific as opposed to multicultural centers, relations with the outside
community, and integration with academic and student affairs to support the
mission of the institution. For administrators and student affairs educators
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who are unfamiliar with these facilities, and want to support an increasingly
diverse student body, this book situates such centers within the overall
strategy of improving campus climate, and makes the case for sustaining them.
Where none as yet exist, this book offers a rationale and blueprint for
creating such centers. For leaders of culture centers this book constitutes a
valuable tool for assessing their viability, improving their performance, and
ensuring their future relevance – all considerations of increased importance
when budgets and resources are strained. This book also provides a foundation
for researchers interested in further investigating the role of these centers
in higher education.
Community College Faculty Scholarship John M. Braxton 2015-09-21 While teaching
occupies the primary role of faculty members in community colleges, the
question remains: To what extent are community college faculty members engaged
in research and scholarship? This issue focuses on: the types of research and
scholarship performed by community college faculty, the forces that foster or
impede the engagement of community college faculty members in research and
scholarship, specific examples of community college faculty scholarship that
demonstrate the value of this work to the institution and to larger society,
and policies and practices at the institutional, local, and state level that
support engagement in research and scholarship. This is the 171st volume of
this Jossey-Bass quarterly report series. Essential to the professional
libraries of presidents, vice presidents, deans, and other leaders in today's
open-door institutions, New Directions for Community Colleges provides expert
guidance in meeting the challenges of their distinctive and expanding
educational mission.
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